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Product Change Notification
August 03, 2022Date Issued : 512315PCN Number :

 Reason for Change : Equipment Transfer, Production Transfer or Rearrangement

 Description of Change : This notification is to inform you about a transfer/move of equipment used to manufacture impacted 
part(s). The equipment has been moved to different site/ location/ premises. No changes will be made to 
product as part of this change. 

 Reason for Short Notice : Supplier Constraints

 Assessment of Change : No change to parts - Form/Fit/Function

 Planned Implementation Date : October 14, 2022

 Sample Availability Date: October 12, 2022

 Internal Molex Qualification Date : October 12, 2022

 Last date to request Samples by Customer : September 23, 2022

 Traceability Code Markings / Date : Lot information on label
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 You may address inquires regarding this PCN by clicking on the below link 
 mailto:pcn_coordinator@molex.com?subject=PCN_Notification:512315        
 or contact your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
 Note: While responding, please retain " PCN Notification : PCN Notification: 512315 " in the e-mail Subject line for faster response.  

Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL (800) 786-6539 

www.molex.com

 Additional Information :

https://www.molex.com/molex/contact/mxcontact.jsp


Transfer of Molds to New Manufacturing Location

Photos are for reference only and represent some but not all affected product or aspect of the affected product




Overview Description of Change

Powersonic, a Molex Tier-I supplier, has been identified as a high-risk supplier partner due to weakening
health oftheir business. To ensure business continuity and protect our customer base Molex had to make
the decisionto terminate our business relationship with Powersonic and transfer all tools to Phillips
Medisize (a Molex owned entity)

Molex needs to coordinate immediate transfer of the 19 molds currently housed at Powersonic to Philips
Medisize. Both facilities are within the Juarez region of Mexico

All tooling currently located at Powersonic is Molex owned, therefore considered catalog/general market
product

There is no impact to product Fit, Form or Function with these transfers
Productvalidation plans will be approved by the OEMs

Start of Productionis forecasted/targetedto begin in September2022
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